
2014 Tyler County Forest Landowner Scholarship Recipient 

 

 

 

Hunter Scoggins was awarded the Tyler County Forest Landowner Association’s first $1000 student 

scholarship.  Hunter graduated from Woodville High School this year and will be attending Texas A & M, 

majoring in Wildlife Biology.  He hopes to “become a successful biologist with my own hunting ranch 

and outfitter service.”  The Scholarship Committee wishes success to all the students who applied and 

looks forward to offering another scholarship next year – which is available to students enrolled in 

college as well as to students graduating from high school. 


